
June 1, 2012

Honoring Abby Miller
Unionville High School,  Unionville,  PA

The Abby Miller Foundation is hosting a community softball tournament to raise money to support
teenage driving education.  Abby Miller was a Unionville High School Student and a treasured
softball team member who lost her life in a car accident after swerving to miss a deer.  The Annual
Safe at Home Tournament honors her spirit and her passion for softball and for life by supporting
the foundation created in her memory.  The goal of the Abby Miller Foundation is to help fund
teenage driving education and the placement of driving simulators in high schools….in essence to
save the lives of teen drivers.
For more information on the foundation see -

All donors will be recognized at the tournament as follows:

$50 Donation – Name Included on Sponsor Board

$100 Donation – Name Included on Sponsor Board and Tournament T-Shirts

$150 Donation – Hole Sponsor at Golf Tournament and Signage for Softball Tournament

$200 Donation – Hole Sponsor at Golf Tournament, Signage for Softball Tournament and
Name on Tournament T-Shirts

$500 Donation – Home Run Derby Sponsor

Name______________________________________________________________________________________

Street______________________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________________________State______________ZIP________________

Phone_____________________________Email____________________________________________________

Mail Completed Form and Payment to:
Lori Nask

303 Beagle Club Road, West Chester, PA 19382
Checks payable to: Abby Miller Foundation

www.abbymillerfoundation.org


